
 

 

 
 
 

Notice to Shareholders 

Extension of the Subscription Period for Remaining Shares 

Brasilia, June 26, 2024 

The BRB – Banco de Brasília S.A. (“BRB”; B3: BSLI3 and BSLI4), in continuation 

of the information disclosed in the Notice to Shareholders dated May 14, 2024 (“First 

Notice to Shareholders”) and the Notice to Shareholders dated May 20, 2024 (“Second 

Notice to Shareholders”), hereby informs its shareholders and the market in general 

about the extension of the subscription period for the remaining shares in the 

context of the increase in BRB’s share capital, within the limit of the authorized capital, for 

private subscription, approved at the BRB's Administrative Council meeting held on May 

13, 2024 (“Capital Increase” and “Remaining Shares,” respectively), which began on 

June 21, 2024 (inclusive) and will end on July 8, 2024 (inclusive). 

Without prejudice to the applicable procedure for the subscription of the Remaining 

Shares and additional Remaining Shares described in the Second Notice to Shareholders, 

BRB emphasizes that the payment for the subscribed Remaining Shares will be made in 

cash, in the national currency, following the rules and procedures of the Registrar and the 

Central Depository, as applicable. Specifically: (i) in the Registrar's environment, the actual 

payment for the Remaining Shares and additional Remaining Shares will occur at the time 

of subscription by the respective subscribers; and (ii) due to the extension of the 

subscription period for Remaining Shares mentioned above, the actual payment for the 

Remaining Shares and additional Remaining Shares in the Central Depository environment 

will occur on July 11, 2024. 

Finally, all other terms and conditions applicable to the subscription and payment 

for the Remaining Shares and additional Remaining Shares, as described in the Second 

Notice to Shareholders, that have not been modified herein, remain in effect. Capitalized 

terms not defined in this Notice to Shareholders shall have the meanings assigned to them 

in the Second Notice to Shareholders.  

Detailed and additional information about the Capital Increase, including the First 

Notice to Shareholders and the Second Notice to Shareholders, can be obtained on the 

websites of BRB (ri.brb.com.br), CVM (gov.br/cvm), and B3 (b3.com.br). 
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